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Media Interview on Gulf Refinancing 
 
 

Gulf Manganese Corporation Limited (ASX: GMC) (“Gulf” or “the Company”) is pleased to provide 
investors with an opportunity to listen to an interview with Managing Director Hamish Bohannan on 

Investor Stream regarding the successful refinancing of the Company.  
 

The audio broadcast can be accessed via https://bit.ly/2Naw43A or via the Gulf website. 
 

 

 

-ENDS- 

 

For further information please contact: 

 
Hamish Bohannan       
Managing Director        

 

Gulf Manganese Corporation Limited   
T:  08 9367 9228   

E:  info@gulfmanganese.com 
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